
Our Schools:  
Tools for Including  
Immigrant Families
Our Schools. Our Kids. Our California.

At this school,  
we keep each 
other safe.

 

If you are approached by an 
immigration officer, remain 
calm and tell a school 
administrator.

“What’s new in state law?”
AB 49 requires this school’s officials and employees, 
to the extent practicable, to request valid identification 
of any officer or employee of an agency conducting 
immigration enforcement seeking to enter nonpublic 
areas of this school, including bus drop-off areas when 
school-provided transportation is present.

Per AB 49, an officer or employee of an agency 
conducting immigration enforcement cannot enter this 
school without a valid judicial warrant, judicial subpoena, 
or court order.

SB 98 requires this school to update its comprehensive 
school safety plan to include communication if there is 
confirmed presence of immigration enforcement on the 
school site.

To see what a 
valid judicial 
warrant looks 
like, scan here:

https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/pf/if/documents/ag-guidance-appendix.pdf

